
SchoolMessenger email sent 9/9/2020 

 

Dear WMS Families, 

I am sorry if my previous emails were confusing.  I want to clarify a couple of things: 

 Students will be in the same specials (UNAH) for 18 straight days before moving 
to the next special.  So the special that the student had on Tuesday is the 
same one today.  The UNAH teachers will let them know when they are 
switching to the next UNAH rotation. 

 Students need to sign in to the teacher's Zoom links and they will let them in from 
the waiting room while they are taking attendance. I was in two homerooms 
this morning and it is so much easier to take attendance and let students in 
when they have their full names.  Please be patient as this is not a quick task.  
It does take time. 

We are getting there.  Again, I have to say that the students were so great in both 
classes with being patient and very respectful.  Thanks again. 

Mr. Deane Renda 
WMS Principal 
 


